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06.10.2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On Friday 15th October we have booked a Steel Pan Performance and practical workshops for all 

Holmleigh children, as part of our Black History Month programme. Children will hear music 

performed, learn about the history of steel pan music, and get a chance to play the pans. 

As you know we have to ask for contributions to enable us to afford such enrichment activity. 

Without these contributions such activities could not take place. 

For this activity we are asking for £2 per child.  

 

In addition, we are holding a Black History Month Food Day on Thursday 14th October, whereby 

each class will be cooking or preparing some food relating to Black History and culture. They will 

then share this with their class. To pay for ingredients we are asking for £1 per child. 

 

Please send in your contributions as soon as possible. Either pay online through SCOPAY, or send 

in £3 in cash to the class staff or the School Office. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Kevin Ward 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


